
Base Environmental will help you determine if a permit is needed.

If your project does not require a permit, you must submit an
exemption form or a BMP site plan.

All construction projects must be evaluated under the National
Environmental Protection Act (NEPA).

Regardless of stormwater permit requirements any ground
disturbing activity requires a dig permit which is obtained through
a NEPA determination.

All construction projects must use appropriate BMPs to prevent
Illicit discharges to the storm water system and surrounding
waterways.


